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4. PAINT IT UP! PROGRAM RESULTS 
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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Receive the 2021 Paint it Up! program results for information. 

2. Reaffirm that the Public Works Department and Crime Prevention 

Ottawa fund and administer the Paint It Up! Program as outlined 

in this report, subject to annual budget allocations. 

 

Ms Jenn Carreira, Program Manager, Public Outreach and Communications, 

Public Works Department, responded to questions related to program funding.  

She agreed to circulate a memo, prior to this item’s consideration at Council on 

Wednesday, 23 March 2022, to address possible budget increases due to the 

effects of inflation over time.  At the conclusion of questions, the report 

recommendations were put before the Committee and were ‘CARRIED’, as 

presented. 

 


